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B PLEASE RESPOND TO FALLBROOK OFFICE

November 17, 2014

Utah Public Service Commission
Heber M. Wells Building, 4" Floor
160 East 300 South

Salt Lake City, Utah 84114

Re: Rocky Mountain Power Rate Application
Docket 13-035-184

Dear Commissioners:

On November 14, 2014, on behalf of property owners that were victims of the Wood
Hollow fire, I filed a comment in the pending rate proceeding initiated by Rocky Mountain
Power. Although the portion of the rate application related to the Wood Hollow fire was
approved by the Public Service Commission on August 29, 2014, without notice to us or our
clients, the amount authorized to be "passed through" to the rate payers under this specific rate
application appears to be limited in scope. We do not believe that it is appropriate to have any of
the fees, costs or expenses related to the Wood Hollow fire passed through to rate payers
until Rocky Mountain Power's culpability for the fire is resolved. Please consider the comments
made in connection with the rate application, to the extent pertinent, to help foster transparency
in the rate making process. In addition, we would like to be included in any further discussion,
or application submitted by Rocky Mountain Power to the Public Service Commission, which
seeks to "pass through" costs to the rate payers associated with the Wood Hollow fire.

Respectfully submitted,
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